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DATE: May 29, 1992 
 
TO:  Office of Water Programs Engineers 
 
THRU: Eric H. Bartsch, P.E., Director 
  Office of Water Programs 
 
FROM: Allen R. Hammer, P.E., Director 
  Division of Water Supply Engineering 
 
SUBJECT: Water - Design - Treatment - Fluoridation 
 
 
Saturators for Fluoridation, a previous agreement made with the 
Division of Dental Health, allows certain design exceptions or 
provides clarifications for saturators as follows: 
 
 1. No separate room is required. 
 
 2. No scales/recorders are needed. 
 
 3. No dust collection equipment is needed. 
 
 4. Softening, if necessary, only the make-up water for the 

solution tank. 
 
 5. No need for two chemical pumps as fluoride is not 

needed to produce potable water. 
 
 
 
TBG/edc 


